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November 23, 1938

Dr. L.W. Douglas, Principal, 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Dr. Douglas:

It may surprise you to know that we are plan­
ning, if all things go well, to meet at McGill in 19391. 
Professor Woodhead is on our Executive and some few 
weeks ago I approached him in the matter on the sugges­
tion of some of the Executive members and he at the 
present time is,feeling ox* the University of Montreal 
to see if they wish to combine with McGill in playing 
hosts to the association.
the meeting just after your annual convocation, 
thought that Professor Woodhead probably had consulted 
your office before he made the initial moves that he 
has evidently taken. We certainly do want to go to 
Montreal next May.

The idea would be to have
I had

I have received from Mr. Stanley F. Wright 
who was some time a Commissioner in the Chinese Cus­
toms Service a pamphlet setting forth his project for 
selected Chinese students to attend Canadian univer­
sities. The disposal of these pamphlets will no 
doubt be ordered by the next meeting of the Executive. 
It may well be that a place will be ordered for a dis­
cussion of the matter on the formal program of the 
next session of the conference.

Yours sincerely,

KN : MM K.P.R. Neville 
Registrar


